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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County Sheriff’s Office detectives are investigating
the shooting of a motorist Monday night on Johns Island.

The driver reported that he was traveling in the 4000 block of River Road toward Kiawah Island
before 7 p.m. when someone pulled up in a car next to his own vehicle and opened fire. The
man was unable to provide a detailed suspect description.

The victim was transported to MUSC for treatment of non-life-threatening injuries from the
gunfire.

Detectives are actively investigating the circumstances that led to the shooting. No one has
been arrested.

Anyone with information can call the Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700 or Crime Stoppers at
843-554-1111.
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